
Bingham & Downing Schools  
January 2025

From the desk of Principal Yezzi

Upcoming Events:

1/2 :  Happy New Year & Welcome Back!
1/20:  Schools Closed 
1/21:  Students are encouraged to bring in gently used books to donate.  
We will have a Book Swap next week so students can bring home new 
books to enjoy.  Thank you in advance for your donations.
1/27:  Book Swap Information 

Just a reminder, the students will go outside for recess if the 
temperature is above 32 degrees.  

Throughout the month of January we will assess our students in a 
variety of ways.  Progress reports will be available through the parent 

portal on 2/7/25.  Our third cycle of intervention will start at the 
beginning of February.  If you have any questions, please reach out 

to your child’s teacher.  
Check this out to learn more about how we report 

student progress to our families.      

Arrival & Dismissal Schedule
Kindergarten - Third Grade

Arrival:  Doors are open 8:15-8:30 AM
We recommend you arrive by 8:20 AM

Early Dismissals are at 12:45
Dismissal:  2:55-3:00 PM

Pre-Kindergarten @ Bingham
Arrival:  Doors are open 8:35-8:45 AM

Dismissal:  2:35-2:45 PM 
Early Dismissals are at 12:30

Check out our school website for 
additional information and our

school calendar

Our lunch menu is posted on our 
district website

Click on blue links for 
more information about 

school events

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lY0hfwQFN_WHac2jUCAOkK6qvdFf2QjV/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sUFM4bpPy5JSbJKzAZE0Gld3NKXr3d8rMfbGRxmDujg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sUFM4bpPy5JSbJKzAZE0Gld3NKXr3d8rMfbGRxmDujg/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/runnemedeschools.org/bingham-downing-elementary/home
https://www.runnemedeschools.org/

